
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO:  Board of Directors DATE:  November 10, 2022 

 

FROM: General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Update on Regional Transit Coordination  
 

 

At the November 17, 2022 BART Board meeting, staff will provide an update on regional transit 

coordination.  The Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) completed the Blue Ribbon 

Transit Recovery Task Force effort in 2021, and identified several next steps. The presentation 

will provide an overview of the MTC Network Management Business Case evaluation and of the 

Transit Transformation Action Plan, with a highlight on their approach to improving 

accessibility in the region. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning & Development Officer, 

at (510) 287-4794.  

 

 

 

    ______________________________ 

Robert M. Powers 

 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 Deputy General Manager 

 Executive Staff 
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